Sparks, Helen

F	ro	m	•	

Mike Webster <swindonowl58@gmail.com>

Sent:

30 December 2019 14:22

To:

Sparks, Helen

Subject:

Representation on appeal decision ROW/3209564

Dear Sirs

I am writing to comment on the above decision which has been made following and inquiry at the Holiday Inn Swindon Wiltshire dated 13th November 2019

The whole purpose of the inquiry was two fold :-

- 1. To block up the perceived permissive path between numbers 3 and 4 Suters Lane
- 2. To give residents a way of walking around the bad bends on the marsh via a suitable footpath
- 3. Remove the permissive perceived path through Honeyfield farm

Essentially agreement could not be reached between the various parties so justice was sought through the planning inspectorate, the proposed decision is flawed as it does not give anyone what they want and is a complete waste of time

In order to prevent another pointless inquiry the residents (Wanborough Parish Council, The residents of Suters Lane, and the owners of Honeyfield farm)have all joined together and agreed to plan which suits all parties. The plan is as follows:

We believe that this option is the way forward and will be presenting it to Swindon Council as quickly as possible to prevent further pointless and extremely costly appeals

Sent from Mail for Windows 10